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College Update | Week 5, Term 2, 2024 
This week marks the midway point for term 2. Congratulations to all members of our community for their keen enthusiasm and 

commitment to both personal and school goals. 

College Newsletter 
Each term in weeks 5 and 10, we publish our college newsletter.  We know that families at Whites Hill State College are at the 

heart of a vibrant community, and staying connected is key to nurturing that sense of belonging. By subscribing to our college 

newsletter, you're not just receiving updates; you're joining a network that values communication, collaboration, and support.  

Whether it's important announcements, exciting events, or heart-warming stories from our school community, our newsletter aims 

to keep you informed and engaged in the journey of your child's education. Your subscription not only strengthens our bond as a 

school family but also ensures you never miss a moment of the wonderful experiences we share together. Please join us in staying 

connected and informed by subscribing today! https://whiteshillsc.schoolzineplus.com/subscribe  

Kind regards, 

Richenda Wagener 

College Principal 
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